
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Jim  Tarwater,  superintendent  of  Lake  Tahoe
Unified School District, will be part of a webinar
on Dec. 15 about technology in classrooms.

• Weidinger Public Relations of Stateline is celebrating its
25th anniversary.

• Fifth-graders at the magnet school in Meyers are having a
Gingerbread  Festival  Dec.  1  at  7:30pm.  It  includes  chili
dinner, decorating gingerbread houses and cookies, ornament
making and more.

• Ernie’s is hosing a burger night Dec. 1 from 5-7pm for the
South Tahoe High School boys basketball program. For tickets,
call (530) 543.5472.

• Eastbound Interstate 80 from Sacramento to Lake Tahoe has
been named one of the most congested roads in the United
States.

•  The  Family  Resource  Center’s  tamale  fundraiser  is  now.
Tamales are $15 per dozen, sold only by the dozen, and are
available  in  chicken,  sweet  (pineapple),  and  cheese.  The
deadline for orders (JoJo Conroy garten777@gmail.com) is Nov.
29 at noon. Tamales will be available Dec. 2 from noon-5pm.
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